
 U.S. Department of Justice 
 
 National Security Division 
 
 
 
Foreign Investment Review Staff Washington, D.C.  20530
 
 
  April 11, 2018 
 
 
By Electronic Filing 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary of the Federal Communications Commission 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 l2th St. SW, Room TW-B204 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re: Removal of the U.S. Department of Justice from Monitoring Obligations with 
respect to File No. SCL-T/C-20090715-00022 

 
Ms. Dortch: 
 

The U.S. Department of Justice (“DOJ”), with the knowledge of the U.S. Department of 
Homeland Security (“DHS”) and the U.S. Department of Defense (“DOD”), hereby notifies the 
Federal Communications Commission of the DOJ’s intention to cease monitoring compliance 
with the attached September 11, 2009, Letter of Assurances (“LOA”) (as amended by the 
attached August 29, 2011, letter) from Pacific Landing Corp. (“PCLC”) to the DOJ, the DHS, 
and the DOD, both submitted in relation to File Number SCL-T/C-20090715-00022.  For further 
details please see the attached letter. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Kristin Taylor 
Attorney 
Foreign Investment Review Staff 
National Security Division 
U.S. Department of Justice 
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cc: 
Martin L. Stern 
Partner 
Womble Bond Dickinson (US) LLP 
1200 19th St NW, Suite 500  
Washington DC 20036 
mstern@wcsr.com 

 
Phil Ludvigson 
Acting Director 
Foreign Investment Risk Management 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
IP-FCC@HQ.DHS.GOV 
 
U.S. Department of Defense 
osd.pentagon.dod-cio.list.team-telecom@mail.mil 
osd.pentagon.ousd-atl.list.cfius-monitoring@mail.mil 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
FCC-TTelecom@fcc.gov 
David.Krech@fcc.gov 
Denise.Coca@fcc.gov  
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